
The predicted rain held off for the Stage 2
(Years 3 & 4) Gala Day on Tuesday, we are
praying it keeps holding off today for Stage 3
(Years 5 & 6) to have their fun too!

I would love as many families as possible to
complete the 'Tell Them From Me' survey.
There are only two days left to complete as it
closes tomorrow at 3.30pm.  We value the
role of parents and carers within our school
community and we would greatly appreciate
your feedback. The information you provide
will be used to maintain our commitment to
working together in partnership to further
improve student learning and wellbeing at St
Joseph’s.

The survey is anonymous and will take
approximately 15 minutes to complete. You
are able to access the parent survey on your
computer or mobile device by using the URL:
www.tellthemfromme.com/sjn108

Many thanks,
 

ST JOSEPH'S NEWS

This Week at Joeys Handball Olympics

Virginia Outred, Principal

TERM 3, WEEK 9

The finals have been happening in
sport and lunch times with a real
carnival feel on the playground as
students spectate and cheer on their
friends. The level of expertise has
increased over the past weeks. The
boy and girl winners for each grade
will compete against Sacred Heart
Mona Vale and Maria Regina Avalon
winners at Sacred Heart next
Wednesday. Good Luck to all!

https://www.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/sjn108


TERM 4

October 11 - School Photos
October 21 - Colour Fun Run for students
October 22 - Trivia Night for parents and carers
Nov 3 & 4 - Bathurst Camp for Stage 3 students 
November 14 - Pupil Free Day
November 24 - Whole School Musical

Mufti Day Tomorrow

@joeysnarrabeen
Follow Us: 

Life at Joeys

Reminder that tomorrow is a Mufti Day!
Our Year 6 class (pictured) is fundraising
for their end of year gift to the school. We
would love if you could make a gold coin
donation via QKR! and dress your Joey in
casual clothes. 

Upcoming Key Dates

TERM 3
Sept 21 - Last day of school
Sept 22 - PUBLIC HOLIDAY
Sept 23 - Staff Development Day - Pupil Free Day

Creative Arts Comp
This term, many of our Joeys participated in the
Religious Creative Arts Competition. Students were
invited to submit artworks from five different
categories: Dance, Drama, Music, Film and Visual Arts.

We had some truly impressive entries from each stage,
and it was an extremely difficult task to choose just
three entrants. Those students who were successful in
having their artworks submitted to the final round to
compete against other schools in our diocese were:
Tara S (Year 2)
Yvette M (Year 4)
Jacinta P (Year 6)

Congratulations to the following students who were
finalists: 
Sophie E (Year 2), Jackson H (Year 4), Max B (Year 5),
Jessica G (Year 5), Lerryn T (Year 5) and Olivia C (Year 6).







We have a new provider for our extra curricular music
program. The company is Music Links, run by Kellye
Bettman who has many years experience. You can now
enrol your child (years 2-5). Information is on our
website: https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/band-and-
music-lessons/

@joeysnarrabeen
Follow Us: 

Life at Joeys
Music Lessons

Plan the holiday haircut and bust out
the iron - school photo day is coming! 

Tuesday Oct 11 - second day back after
holidays - is our official school photo
day. You can order now on Compass.
(An email was also sent to all parents
directly from the photo company).

COVID Safety
Staff and students identified as close contact
must advise the school. They can continue to
attend school if they test negative every day for
five days, have no symptoms and must wear a
mask when indoors. Please note that mask
wearing at school cannot be enforced for
children under 12. However, we highly encourage
children who are close contacts to wear one.
More info via this link. 

School Photos Term 4

https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/band-and-music-lessons/
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/management

